## **University OF MUMBAI** No. UG/327 of 2017-18

## CIRCULAR:-

The Principals of the affiliated Colleges in Arts are hereby informed that the recommendations made by Ad-hoc Board of Studies in Mass Media at its meeting held on 15th April, 2017 have been accepted by the Academic Council at its meeting held on 11th May, 2017 vide item No.4.125 and that in accordance therewith, the Examination for BMM (Bachelor in Mass Media) 50:50 Non CGBSC scheme is discontinued from June, 2017. (The same is available on the University's website: www.mu.ac.in).

MUMBAI - 400 032 21<sup>St</sup> December, 2017

(Dr. Dinesh Kamble) I/c REGISTRAR

To

The Principals of the affiliated Colleges in Arts.

## A.C/4.125/11/05/2017

No. UG/327-A of 2017

MUMBAI-400 032 21St December, 2017

Copy forwarded with Compliments for information to:-

- 1) The Co-ordinator, Faculty of Humanities.
- 2) The Director, Board of Examinations and Evaluation,
- 3) The Director, Board of Student Development.,
- 4) The Chairperson, Board of Studies in Bachelor of Mass Media,

5) The Co-Ordinator, University Computerization Centre,

(Dr. Dinesh Kamble) I/c REGISTRAR